
NORTHERN  NAVIGATORS 
Come and Try Orienteering 
Chopwell Wood 
Sunday, 12

th
 September 2004 

 
YELLOW 1 - 1.4km, 35m, 8 controls 
1. Luke Burgess 24.18 
2. Duncan Hewitson 24.39 
3. Zoe Burgess 24.52 
4. Scott Markwell 24.58 
5. S.Mackenzie 25.25 
6. Ella 33.14 
7. Isla 33.15 
8. Fergus 33.16 
 -------------- colour line -------------- 
9. Alex 38.20 
10. Mary Dillon + Amy Karl 39.19 
11. Karl B 39.20 
 
YELLOW 2 - 1.5km, 40m, 8 controls 
1. S.Mackenzie 34.30 
2. Rebecca Carpenter 43.06 
3. Molly Carpenter 43.06 
4. Jamie Carpenter 43.06 
5. Chester 44.00 
 -------------- colour line -------------- 
6. M.Williams+K.Milburn 75.00 
7. S.Williams+M.Brotherson 75.00 
   Zoe 44.00 f1-4 
   Ella 44.00 f1-4 
 
ORANGE - 2.5km, 60m, 14 controls 
1. Greg Munsch 31.40 
2. Diane + Gillian 34.35 
3. Matthew Suward 36.00 
4. Luke Burgess 41.56 
5. A.Winters+E.Raymond 47.20 
 -------------- colour line -------------- 
6. Charlotte + Hannah 51.51 
7. Hall familly 55.15 
8. Watson familly 55.15  
      
SCORE - 20 controls, 45 minute 
  time pts pen total 

1. Ed Nash 24.13 200 0 200 
2. Martin Adamson 27.25 200 0 200 
3. Fred Miller 28.02 200 0 200 
4. Frank Major 32.48 200 0 200 
5. H.Kreutzfeldt 34.39 200 0 200 
6. Dave Raymond 35.14 200 0 200 
7. Zoe Blanks 49.00 190 40 150 
8. Robyn Bland 49.06 190 40 150 
9. Ian Smith 19.25 110 0 110 

 
KEY:   m - control missed,   f - control found,   w - control wrong 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
NEOA Colour Award Scheme 
Members of NEOA may purchase the relevant colour badge on 
completion of three events, finishing above the colour line (one may be 
from outside the NEOA area). 
For further details, contact Margaret Crosby, tel: 0191 2685449 
 

Organiser’s comments - Rob McKenna 
Many thanks for all turning up on what turned out to be a perfect day in 
the forest. It was nice to see so many new faces (particularly the young 
families) to the sport and I hope you all gained something from the 
experience and would like to try it again. 
We were caught out again by the numbers who turned up all at the 
same time which lead to some confusion at registration. 
Sorry if the results seem a bit scant, but I can only record what was 
written on the control cards - hope you can spot your name amongst 
these - if not or if you feel that your time is wrong and you know what 
time you did then let me know and I will update the results. 
Thanks to Don Smith (registration) and Bob Cooper (start / finish) for 
their invaluable help and to Liz and Geof Searle of the Friends of 
Chopwell Wood for the use of the Forest Classroom. 
 


